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  Hottest Dragsters and Funny Cars Jim Gigliotti,2007-08-01 Learn about drag
racing, funny cars, and experience what it feels like to spend the day at a
drag race--Provided by publisher.
  Drag Racers Jeffrey Zuehlke,2007-09-01 Drag racing is all about pure speed.
Inside and out, top fuel dragsters, funny cars, and other drag racers are
built to burn off the starting line and sail across the finish line. Races
take just a few seconds, but they're packed with excitement, danger, and
intense competition. Even the smallest mistake can be the difference between
winning and losing. In this book you will learn how the sport got its start
on a lonely stretch of road near Santa Barbara, California. You'll also learn
about the major classes of drag racers, how they got their start, and the
drivers who push them to their limits.
  Dynamic Drag Racers Michael Sandler,2011-01-01 Describes a variety of drag
racers, including the Castrol GTX Ford Mustang, Racers Edge Suzuki, Little
Red Wagon, and others.
  Dragsters Sarah Tieck,2011 Looks at dragsters, examining how they work, the
parts they have, how they are raced, and some of their history.
  Inside a Drag Racer Collin MacArthur,2014-08-01 A look at the racing cars
designed to compete along a straight course.
  Runways & Racers Terry O'Neil,2011-05-19 Runways and Racers concentrates on
the short transitional period, 1952-1954, for sports car racing in America
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following the ban on public road racing in many of the States. The ban left
the rapidly expanding Sports Car Club of America with a problem: where to
hold races. At precisely the same time, Curtis LeMay, head of Strategic Air
Command, was having problems obtaining funds from Congress to improve
conditions on the many air bases located around the country. The solution was
a marriage of convenience, whereby the SCCA was allowed access to active SAC
air bases to hold its race programmes. In return, the SAC base would receive
the net profits from the event, which would be put into the Airmen's Living
Improvement Fund. As a result of some initial financial success for the SAC
bases, the scheme was also adopted by non-SAC bases together with regional
clubs, with the same agreement in place. Complaints from airmen alerted
Congressman Errett Scrivner to potential irregularities, and he ordered an
audit to be conducted to ascertain precisely what it was costing the air
bases to host the races. His findings led to the cessation of the races,
ordered by Congress. The product of a long period of extensive research by
the author, this book gives a fascinating insight into this two-year period,
complemented by over 150 period pictures, many previously unpublished.
  Top Fuel Dragster Robert Genat,
  Drag Racing A. T. McKenna,1998 An overview of drag racing with descriptions
of the drag strip, Christmas tree lights, driver gear, racing fuel, time
trials, and race day. Includes a glossary of terms.
  Drag Racing K. C. Kelley,2009 Provides comprehensive information on the
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history, the famous faces, the design, and the performance of the amazing
machines behind Drag Racing--Provided by publisher.
  Drag Racing in the 1960s Doug Boyce,2021-03-15 The 1960s were a fascinating
decade on the race scene. Relive the memories today through this wonderful
new book. Drag racing has a long and storied history. Many have said that the
first drag race happened shortly after the second car was made. While that
may or may not be true, racing prior to World War II was mostly centered
around dry-lake activities and top-speed runs. After the war, drag racing
became organized with the formation of the NHRA, and during the 1950s, many
tracks were built across America to accommodate the racers. Technology in the
1950s centered on the manufacturers updating old flathead designs into newer
overhead-valve designs, and the horsepower race really started to heat up. In
many forms of racing, the 1960s brought technological evolution. The decade
began with big engines in even bigger stock chassis and ended with purpose-
built race-only chassis, fiberglass bodies, fuel injection, nitro methane,
and blowers. Quarter-mile times that were in the 13-second range in the
beginning of the decade were in the 7-second range by the end. New classes
were formed, dedicated cars were built for them, and many racers themselves
became recognized names in the sports landscape. In Drag Racing in the 60s:
The Evolution in Race Car Technology, veteran author Doug Boyce takes you on
a ride through the entire decade from a technological point of view rather
than a results-based one. Covered are all the classes, including Super
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Stocks, Altered Wheelbase cars (which led to Funny Cars), Top Fuelers,
Gassers, and more.
  Drag Racing: Quarter Mile Thunder Ed Radlauer,1966
  John Force Erik Arneson,Jon Asher,2005-09-01 More than two million
motorsports fans gather at 23 NHRA events around the country. The stars of
the show may be 6,000-horsepower nitro-burning drags cars, but the 300-miles-
per-hour superstar of the sport is funny car racer John Force. He’s the Dale
Earnhardt of drag racing, a blue collar hero whose 13 Funny Car titles and
more than 106 tour victories are unmatched. But John’s popularity is about
more than his career record. His honest and consistently outrageous demeanor
have endeared him to the fans, made him a favorite with Jay Leno and FOX’s
The Best Damn Sports Show, and has led him to be dubbed the best interview in
sports today. Force has been the face-and mouth-of drag racing for the past
decade, and he shows no signs of slowing down, on or off the track. This
photo biography by veteran race reporter Erik Arneson covers the rags-to-
riches story of Forces rise from a penniless racer to a multi-team effort
that includes his high-profile daughter Ashley (the 2004 Driver of the Year
and Rookie of the Year). Forces story is of a career built on sheer will and
determination by a racer who overcame lousy equipment and little backing with
drive, guts, and savvy. The photos include archive shots of Johns early days;
the horrific crash after which Force famously quipped, I saw Elvis at 1,000
feet; and incredible race photography through to the modern day.
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  Vintage and Historic Drag Racers Robert Genat, Diggers, funny cars and more
of the best vintage drag racers of the late 1950s and 1960s! Genat describes
each car's race history and looks at well-known drivers and tuners of the
era. See Melvin Heath's Dragster, Don Garlits' Swamp Rat 1, Mickey Weise's
1968 Hemi Dart, and many others. Super Stock drag racing of the 1960s is
covered extensively, most notably the radically altered stock bodied vehicles
that would forever change the face of drag racing.
  Drag Racing 101 - From Building Your First Race Car to Securing Sponsors
Ike Heckler Jr,2010-01-07 Everything you wanted to know about the exciting
world of drag racing !! The NHRA, NMCA, PINKS ALL OUT, building your race
car, rule books, race classes, tow vehicles, trailers, components of a run,
heads-up racing, index racing, bracket racing. Plus funding your operation,
securing sponsorship, and getting magazine and TV coverage !! The author also
takes you on a visual journey showing the various builds of his '67 Pontiac
LeMans with assembly pictures that show with time slips how the car evolved
from 16 secs in 1994 to a 14 sec bracket car in 2005 all the way to a 10 sec
all-out race car in 2009 !! This 88 page book has over 85 color assembly
pictures of: engines, fuel system, exhaust, rollbar, seats, and suspension,
we also include sponsor artwork getting applied and some other fun pictures.
If you are building a drag race car, these pictures will save you hours of
aggravation and prevent many $$$$ of re-work or the wrong parts.For those of
you interested in reading how Ike put together his race car, made
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improvements and has maintained his team, this will be a good read.....David
Harris - SPEED TV
  Roland Leong "The Hawaiian" Lou Hart,2023-08-15 From racing the family
Oldsmobile in 1960 to winning the Winternationals in 1964, read about the
meteoric rise of drag racing’s greatest owner and tuner in the first-ever
book about The Hawaiian Roland Leong. As the son of a Harvard graduate, it
could have been difficult for Roland Leong to live up to his family’s
expectations. However, that wasn’t the case. “The Hawaiian” knew at a young
age that drag racing was his career path. His supportive mother, Teddy, saw
potential in Roland and bought him a new 1962 Corvette for educational
purposes, such as wrenching and tuning. From there, it didn’t take long for
the world to discover Oahu’s best-kept secret in drag racing. In 1964, less
than two years after reaching the mainland, Roland was in victory lane at the
Winternationals in Top Gas Eliminator. The following year, with Don Prudhomme
behind the wheel, “The Hawaiian” immortalized his place in drag racing
forever with wins in NHRA’s Top Fuel Eliminator at Pomona (Winternationals)
and Indy (US Nationals). Leong became the first ever to capture those iconic
crowns in a single season. For good measure, Roland repeated the achievement
in 1966 with Mike Snively, showing the world that a Harvard education isn’t
required to achieve greatness. The Hawaiian Roland Leong: Drag Racing’s
Iconic Owner & Tuner is a tale of family, friends, and forging a path that no
other Chinese-Hawaiian before him had carved. Re-live his biggest wins and
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lasting friendships in this first-ever publication on drag racing's first
builder and tuner superstar, Roland Leong!
  Hubert Platt Allen Platt,2019-05-15 Webster's Dictionary lists the term
showman as a notably spectacular, dramatic, or effective performer. In the
art of drag racing, Hubert Platt checked all boxes. Known as the Georgia
Shaker, Platt cut his motoring teeth on the long straightaways and twisty
back roads of South Carolina while bootlegging moonshine. After a run-in with
the law in 1958, Platt transferred his driving skills from illegal activity
to sanctioned drag racing and began one of the most dominant runs in drag
racing history until his retirement in 1977. After stints in 1957, 1938, and
1962 Chevrolets, Platt's next ride was a Z11 Impala, which carried his first
Georgia Shaker moniker. Once Chevrolet pulled out of sanctioned racing, Platt
found a new home with Ford for 1964 and remained there until he hung up his
helmet. Some of the cars he campaigned became icons in their own right. His
factory-backed and personal machines included a 1963 Z11 Impala, 1964
Thunderbolt, 1965 Falcon, 1966 Mustang Funny Car, 1967 Fairlane 427, 1968-1/2
Cobra Jet, 1969 CJ Mustang, 1970 427 SOHC Mustang, and 1970 Boss 429
Maverick. A 1986 NHRA Hall of Fame member, Platt's lasting legacy on the
sport can’t be denied. Whether he was launching his Falcon with the door
open, conducting a Ford Drag Team seminar, or posting low E.T. at the 1967 US
Nationals in his Fairlane, Platt's imprint on drag racing was all-
encompassing. His son and biggest fan, Allen Platt, shares his dad's iconic
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career in, Hubert Platt: Fast Fords of the Georgia Shaker!
  Snake Vs. Mongoose: How a Rivalry Changed Drag Racing Forever Tom Madigan,
  Match Race Mayhem Doug Boyce,2017-06-15 Drag racing is a very regulated
sport. In the history of the NHRA, IHRA, and other sanctioning bodies, many
classes existed in an effort to make sure the cars racing against each other
are as equal as possible. It is a noble, if not futile, pursuit. You have two
cars facing off that have very similar statistics in terms of weight,
transmission type, fuel type, estimated horsepower, and all other sorts of
measurables. The byproduct is that often the races that were fair were not
the races that the fans wanted to see. During the golden age of drag racing,
fans didn't care as much about class racing as much as they wanted to see
scores settled, rivalries battled, and interesting match-ups. There were the
manufacturer rivalries, Ford versus Chevy, Chevy versus Mopar, Mopar versus
Ford, as well as numerous driver rivalries. Match races were also a great way
to feature wildly popular cars that no longer had a class in which to
compete, yet the fans still wanted to see them. So popular and intense were
these races that many track promoters didn't bother to promote class racing
at all. Instead, they used the match races as headliners, similar to the
marquee at your local arena or a billboard in Las Vegas, all resulting in
putting more fans in the stands. And the drivers loved it too. Although the
prize money for national events was fairly average for the day, the extra
appearance fees and prize money to lure the most popular match racers to
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events increased the driver's take exponentially. Many of the most popular
pro drivers quit class racing altogether just to go match racing. Veteran
drag race author Doug Boyce tells the tale of the history of match racing
through the cars, the drivers, the events, the classes, the rivalries, and
everything else that was fun about match racing during the golden era. It's
all here, complemented by wonderful vintage photography provided by fans and
professionals in attendance. If you are a fan of any class of drag racing,
from any era, Match Race Mayhem is a fun addition to your racing library.
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px Arial}
  Drag Racing's Warren "The Professor" Johnson Kelly Wade,2021-04-15 Go
behind the scenes for a look at Warren Johnson's path to becoming The
Professor of Pro Stock. This new book illuminates the life and career of one
of the most prolific engine builders and racers ever to compete in the ultra-
competitive Pro Stock category, drag racing's most technologically advanced
class. Warren Johnson navigated the world of factory hot rods for more than
45 years, devoting himself to full-time racing in 1975 and relentlessly
pursuing horsepower and victory from the driver's seat and the engine room.
Johnson's devotion to research and development opened the door to a long-
standing relationship with Oldsmobile and GM Performance, beginning with the
birth of the Drag Racing Competition Engine (DRCE) that is still used by
every competitive team in the class. He excelled when it came to outthinking
the competition and was outspoken on matters that he deemed vital. Johnson
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embraced thinking outside the box and pushed boundaries to affect change in
terms of both safety and the advancement of the class, but he also knew when
it was appropriate and necessary to put on a good show for the fans. Through
his tireless efforts and with the support of a small crew that included his
wife, Arlene, and son, Kurt, Johnson claimed two IHRA championships and six
NHRA world titles, along with an astounding 97 national event wins that
placed him in the position of being the most-winning driver of all time in
the Pro Stock category. This book, complete with photos from the family
archive and striking professional images of Johnson's many race cars, dives
into it all, beginning with his childhood and early days of match racing when
he developed the stern frugality and fierce resourcefulness that was the
foundation of a tremendously successful, though sometimes controversial,
career.
  The Anatomy & Development of the Top Fuel Dragster Tony Sakkis,1993 THE
ANATOMY & DEVELOPMENT OF THE TOP FUEL DRAGSTER reveals the inner workings of
drag racing's premier class. The history of Top Fuel dragsters is traced
through the cars and career of Big Daddy Don Garits, the sport's most
successful and innovative driver and builder. More than 200 black-and-white
photos show the cars in detail, from their massive connecting rods to the
stretched-out chassis.
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Army Car Drag Racing: Bestsellers in 2023 The year 2023 has witnessed a
remarkable surge in literary brilliance, with numerous compelling novels
enthralling the hearts of readers worldwide. Lets delve into the realm of
top-selling books, exploring the engaging narratives that have enthralled
audiences this year. Army Car Drag Racing : Colleen Hoovers "It Ends with Us"
This poignant tale of love, loss, and resilience has captivated readers with
its raw and emotional exploration of domestic abuse. Hoover expertly weaves a
story of hope and healing, reminding us that even in the darkest of times,
the human spirit can triumph. Army Car Drag Racing : Taylor Jenkins Reids
"The Seven Husbands of Evelyn Hugo" This captivating historical fiction novel
unravels the life of Evelyn Hugo, a Hollywood icon who defies expectations
and societal norms to pursue her dreams. Reids captivating storytelling and
compelling characters transport readers to a bygone era, immersing them in a
world of glamour, ambition, and self-discovery. Discover the Magic : Delia
Owens "Where the Crawdads Sing" This mesmerizing coming-of-age story follows
Kya Clark, a young woman who grows up alone in the marshes of North Carolina.
Owens weaves a tale of resilience, survival, and the transformative power of
nature, captivating readers with its evocative prose and mesmerizing setting.
These popular novels represent just a fraction of the literary treasures that
have emerged in 2023. Whether you seek tales of romance, adventure, or
personal growth, the world of literature offers an abundance of captivating
stories waiting to be discovered. The novel begins with Richard Papen, a
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bright but troubled young man, arriving at Hampden College. Richard is
immediately drawn to the group of students who call themselves the Classics
Club. The club is led by Henry Winter, a brilliant and charismatic young man.
Henry is obsessed with Greek mythology and philosophy, and he quickly draws
Richard into his world. The other members of the Classics Club are equally as
fascinating. Bunny Corcoran is a wealthy and spoiled young man who is always
looking for a good time. Charles Tavis is a quiet and reserved young man who
is deeply in love with Henry. Camilla Macaulay is a beautiful and intelligent
young woman who is drawn to the power and danger of the Classics Club. The
students are all deeply in love with Morrow, and they are willing to do
anything to please him. Morrow is a complex and mysterious figure, and he
seems to be manipulating the students for his own purposes. As the students
become more involved with Morrow, they begin to commit increasingly dangerous
acts. The Secret History is a masterful and thrilling novel that will keep
you guessing until the very end. The novel is a warning tale about the
dangers of obsession and the power of evil.
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